
McIntyre Elementary  

Chess Club – Winter 2019- 
It’s time again for the McIntyre Chess Club!  Players 

of all levels are welcome from kindergarten through 6th 

grade.  No knowledge of chess is needed, and 

chessboards are provided.  

The teacher will present a lesson and then divide students of similar levels into 

pairs for a game.  Our instructor is John Young, who taught the Ross Chess Club last 

year.  Mr. Young has been teaching chess in the Pittsburgh Public Schools for several 

years and has been a member of the Pittsburgh Chess Club since 1961.  

Parents are welcome to attend class, and chaperones are needed each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feel free to contact the PTSO sponsor if you have questions:   

 

Anita Rodriguez   412-708-7194  rodrigueza@nhsd.net 

 

Please send the form below with your payment by Thursday, January 10th Space is limited so 

please get your registrations in.  You will be contacted via e-mail or phone to confirm your 

child’s registration. 

-------------------------------------------(Detach Here)----------------------------------------------- 

Name_____________________________     Grade _______        Homeroom ________ 

Parent _______________________________ e-mail ____________________________ 

Phone (Home) ________________________     (Cell) ____________________________ 

Please indicate the player’s level of experience: 

______ Beginner, new to game 

______ Intermediate or some experience 

______ Advanced 

Adult chaperones are needed for each class (clearances will be needed to chaperone) If you can 

attend one or more class periods, please check here □ 

6-Week Program (Tuesdays)  

When: Tuesdays – Starting January 15th – February 19th (if needed a snow 

make-up class – February 26th)  

Times:    

4:00 – 5:00 – Beginners 

5:05 – 6:05 – Intermediate & Advanced  

Who: All Grades  

Where: McIntyre Elementary Art Room  

Cost: (Please make check payable to John Young.) 

$50* for the 1st Student 

$45* for the 2nd Student 

 

 


